
Dear Legislators, 

 

As a lifelong Connecticut resident, a veteran, a shooting sports enthusiast, and a Constitutional 

Advocate, I ask for all citizens in the state, that you refrain from ANY E-Cert bills and demand 

our right to participate in FULL public hearings on ANY proposed final drafts of gun related 

bills to appear before the state legislature.  

 

Please listen to our appeal. We are voters too and will not forget how you voted on these issues.  

 

Raymond L. Carrier, Sr., Prospect, CT 


